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Winter Clothing 

 

Please remember to send warm clothing 

for your children so they may enjoy their 

outdoor play time. Such items include ski 

pants, winter boots, and warm mittens or 

gloves. 

 

If it is -28 degrees Celsius or colder 

(based on the Weather Network        

website) combined ambient temperature 

and wind chill factor, the students will 

stay inside as per the Pangman School 

winter weather policy. Otherwise, we 

have outdoor recess every day.  

 

All bus students should wear or bring 

weather appropriate clothing in case of 

emergencies. Grades 4-6 working on five senses descriptive writing. 

February 28, 2018 

Wear pink to  show your  

support against bullying! 



“ .” 

Students of the Month for January 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K-3: For working really hard on her Math, and for including   

others in our classroom.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grades 4-6: For having excellent attendance so far this year! 
Congratulations on not missing any school so far this school 
year! 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 7-9: For improved and more consistent attendance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 10-12: For her outstanding level of  independence in her 

classes in the month of January, 2018.  

Congratulations to  

Laura Tessier 

who won this month’s 

newsletter raffle! 
Laura won a poster for finding 

the italicized word in the  

January newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

To enter the February contest, guess 

the number of books in the library!  

E-mail your guess to 

allison.kessler@secpsd.ca or         

complete an entry ballot  

in the library.  
The draw will be made in late February. 



Many thanks to those who attended the Christmas concert and awards program. 
$306.70 was collected and donated to the Food Bank.  

SCC Meat Draw 
Thank you to everyone who purchased tickets for the meat draw and to the Pangman Coop and 

Bev Webb for the meat donations. The raffle raised $360 to go toward the Pangman School’s 

playground. 

Congratulations to Jesse Schwindt, Allison Kessler, Dustin Pingert, and John Colbow who won 

the raffles. 



St John’s Babysitting Courses 
This could be your first job! 

 

After taking this course, you’ll feel confident that you can keep kids safe, secure and happy.  The cost is just $70.00 per person, this 
includes all materials, Basic First Aid and CPR training and a certificate from St John’s Ambulance.  
Participant must be at least 11 years old the day of the class. 

DATES:                      February 4, April 8, June 3, August 12,  October 14, December 2, 2018 

TIME:                         9:30 am – 4:30 pm      Sundays 
 
INSTRUCTOR:          Cheryl Brulier 

LOCATION:              Southeast College, Weyburn Campus – 633 King St 

TUITION:                  $75.50 (Includes $55 tuition & $20.50 materials)   
*Bring a bagged lunch* 
*Parents are to bring their child into the college and come in to pick them up* 

***Payment must be made at time of registration*** 

Mission Ridge Ski Trip — Saturday, February 10th, 2018 

 

 The ski trip is open to students in grades 5-12. Students in K-4 are also welcome to          

participate as long as they have an adult skiing/snowboarding with them. 

 The bus will be leaving the school at 7:00am and will return to the school around 7:30pm. 

 The bus will be stopping in Regina on the way home for supper for those who wish to     

purchase it. 

 Details, waivers, and registration forms were sent home earlier in January. 

 

To help students stay organized, some of the supplies they may require are listed below: 

*jacket and ski pants  

*warm toque, waterproof mittens, and neck tube (no long scarves) 

*money for lunch (if you didn’t pre-order) and supper 

*snacks and water     

*extra socks 

 

Please contact the school at (306)442-2051 for more information. 
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KINDERGARTEN 

  

  

  

                Panther Pride Day 

   Hoops for Heart 

     Kickoff 10:45 

Ski Trip Forms Due 

  

 Happy Birthday 

           Callie 

4 5                DAY 4 
  

6                DAY 5 

  

7                 DAY 6 

  

8              DAY 1 

  

9                   DAY 2 
  
10 

  

  

 

Happy Birthday 

       Carter 

  KINDERGARTEN 

  Aboriginal Artist 

           9:15 

 

  

  

      KINDERGARTEN 

  

 

  

 

 

       KINDERGARTEN 

 

  Gr. 1-3 Care Home 

2:25-3:00 

  

  

 Ski Trip 

Mission Ridge 

  

11 
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   14             DAY 5 

  

  15          DAY 6 

  

16             DAY 1 
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KINDERGARTEN 

  

  

  

 

 Valentine’s Day 

 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN 

  

 

  

    

Jump Rope For Heart 1pm 
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Happy Birthday 

       Lyrik 

  

  

 Spring Break      

No School 

  

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

 

  

  

  

  

25 26                DAY 2 27               DAY 3 
  

28                DAY 4 

  

 
   

  

  

     KINDERGARTEN 

 

First Day Back to 

School 

 

  

 

 

  

      KINDERGARTEN 

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

  
  

  

  

  

  




